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A bowling night has been started as a way to get all of the Sailors Against Destructive Decisions (CSADD)
chapters in the Pacific Region together with their families in a positive atmosphere.

According to Master-at-Arms 3rd Class Abrel Smith of Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam Security (CSADD
president), the bowling nights are held on the first and third Monday of each month from 5 to 7 p.m. at the
Pearl Harbor Bowling Center. The next event is scheduled for June 17.

The cost of the bowling is $1.50 for shoe rental and $1.50 per game. Smith and fellow CSADD president
Aerographer’s Mate 3rd Class Heather Johnston of Commander, U.S. Pacific Fleet Joint Warning Typhoon
Center, came up with the idea for the bowling nights.

For more information on the bowling nights, e-mail abrel.smith@navy.mil or heather.johnston@navy.mil.

Visit the Facebook page at www.facebook.com/JBPHHCSADD?ref=hi.
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